Roberta Henriques

From: Richard Limbrick

Sent: 20 April 2021 14:28

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2020/5214/P - 18A Frognal Gardens, Hampstead.
Attachments: FG1. 001,jpg; FG2.001,jpg

Importance: High

Hi planning

Can you also log this additional letter of objection from Kaz Ryzner?

It's at next weeks committee so the sooner it can be on TRIM and in M3 the better — thanks a lot
and let me know if any questions.

Rich

Richard Limbrick
Planning Solutions Manager
Pronouns: He/Him/His

; p
| flin]ELS
The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Subject: Fwd: Planning Application 2020/5214/P - 18A Frognal Gardens, Hampstead.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Sent: Wed, 7 Apr 2021 10:55
Subject: Planning Application 2020/5214/P - 18A Frognal Gardens, Hampstead.

Dear Mr Linbrick,

Re. : Planning Application 2020/5214/P - 18A Frognal Gardens, Hampstead.

| understand that you have taken over the above planning application from Ben Farrant.

Please find attached a further letter of objection for your consideration and that of the Planning Committee.
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Regards,

Kaz Ryzner. MRTPI.



